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want to make a difference
in the lives of young people?

Do you have an interest in mental health?
Love being involved in your community? Want to have input into
the services, programs and events at headspace Ashfield?

We are looking for committed and passionate young people
to join our Youth Reference Group for 2020.
You may have experienced mental health challenges, or know someone who has,
and you're keen to get involved and support our local young people
and promote the service in the area.
Complete the attached application form and send it to acarroll@newhorizons.org.au
or contact Lexi Carroll on 02 9193 8029
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